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CCL INSECTICIDE VII

PRESSURED CONTACT & RESIDUAL

CRACK, CREVICE & INJECTION INSECTICIDE

FOAM SPRAY

COMMERCIAL

KILLS: Ants, Brown Dog Ticks, Carpet Beetles, Cockroaches,
Crickets, Earwigs, Fleas, Millipedes, Silverfish, Sowbugs

and Spiders.  

FOR USE IN: Homes, Hotels, Motels, Restaurants,
Food Processing Plants, Storage Areas and Warehouses.

GUARANTEE:

D-TRANS ALLETHRIN......................0.050%
N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE...0.400%
CHLORPYRIFOS...........................0.500%

REG. NO. 25405

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET CONTENTS________grams

CAUTION       EXPLOSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

CCL INDUSTRIES INC.
105 Gordon Baker Road
Willowdale, Ontario

M2H 3P8

For use as a crack and crevice treatment to control insects
listed on front panel.



DIRECTIONS: “SHAKE CONTAINER WELL”.  Use only with equipment
capable of delivering a pin stream.  Insert the “application
wand” into the spray nozzle before using.  This product is
designed for injecting into cracks, crevices or tight areas that
are difficult to reach where insects may be hiding living and
breeding.

CRAWLING INSECTS: Spray directly into cracks and crevices
particularly behind baseboards,door frames, bookcases, moist
areas, openings around pipes and sinks, around windows,
structural cracks and crevices and meter boxes where insects like
to go, and where the insecticide won’t be mopped away.  The
foaming action of this formula completely fills tight crevices
leaving a long-term insecticidally active residue.  Spray into
hard to reach places, behind and under refrigerators, washers,
under sinks, between cabinets, under counters, etc.

KEEP PETS AND CHILDREN AWAY UNTIL RESIDUE IS DRY.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Contents under
pressure.  Do not place in hot water or near radiators, stove or
other sources of heat, or store at temperatures over 50 deg C. 
Do not spray near open flame or spark.  Harmful if swallowed,
inhaled or absorbed through the skin.  Avoid contact with eyes,
skin or clothing.  DO NOT USE ON HUMANS, PLANTS, ANIMALS, FOOD
STUFF, FOOD UTENSILS, FISHBOWLS OR ANIMAL FEED AREAS.  DO NOT USE
AS A SPACE SPRAY.  DO NOT CONTAMINATE FOODSTUFF.  Do not use in
any area where food may be exposed.  Do not use in bulk food
storage areas.  Do not use in cupboards where food or cooking
utensils are stored.  In homes or dwellings, remove or cover all
exposed food and cooking utensils before spraying.  Thoroughly
wash all surfaces that might contact food before re-use with
potable water.  In food processing plants and food service
establishments, treat only when plant is not in operation. Remove
or cover all food packaging materials and utensils and cover all
food processing surfaces before spraying. After treatment, wash
all surfaces that may contact food and rinse thoroughly with
potable water before resuming operations.

FIRST AID:  In case of contact with the skin, wash with soap and
water.  If in eyes, flush with water.  If irritation develops and
persists contact a physician.  If swallowed, induce vomiting and
contact a physician or Poison Control Centre immediately.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase
inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal.

DISPOSAL:  When container is empty, press button to release all
pressure.  Dispose of empty container in accordance with



provincial requirements.  For information on the disposal of
unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of spills, contact the
provincial regulatory agency or the manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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